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1. COGE met on January 22 and approved the conversion of HIST 265 to Connections. 

 
2. COGE began a discussion of the size and shape of the current general education program in the 

context of student completion and transfer admissions.  The current General Education program 
was implemented in Fall, 2012, and though it is still treated as the *New* general education 
program in records materials, it is time for the program to be revisited in the context of the current 
educational climate. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
James G. Magyar, Chair 
 
  

Susan C. W. Abbotson
A detailed summary of the discussion is available at: http://faculty.ric.edu/organic/coge/COGE-notes-january-22-2020.pdf. 


